DMI "Shrinking our Footprint" – Approve Thank You message from Zali to students, parents and staff





(Alicia Coulter (NBSC), Zali Steggall MP, Sandra Bonello (NBSC), Donna Blatchford (Principal, Curl Curl North PS))

A message from Zali...

"Thank you so much for inviting me to present the awards at the DMI Expo, "Shrinking our Footprint." I was very impressed with the knowledge, creativity and enthusiasm shown by local yr 5 and 6 students, and I thank the yr 9 mentors for your help and leadership. Taking continued action to preserve our climate will be a reality for all of today's students so it's good to know that this is a topic that means so much to them.

I was delighted to be able to share my "Roadmap to Zero" with students as part of the project. The "Roadmap" is a resource for the whole community providing suggestions on how individual actions can reduce our carbon footprint and make a difference. I encourage you to sign up at www.zalisteggall.com.au/roadmap-to-zero and explore the action checklists to see how your family can play a part.

Damon Gameau, director of the movie "2040," had wanted to attend to lend his support but sent this <u>video message</u> instead as a way of encouraging all the students.

My congratulations to Sandra Bonello, Alicia Coulter and all the school principals and coordinators whose hard work and enthusiasm made this project such an obvious success.

I hope you will invite me back next year to see what a new group of students can create!

Regards

Zali Steggall OAM MP

www.zalisteggall.com.au/roadmap-to-zero

Damon Gameau - Shrinking Our Footprint - YouTube